
 

 

 

19 June 2019  

 

Annwyl Lywydd 

Financing and accountability of the Electoral Commission  

Thank you for your letter of 13 June 2019 providing more information that relates 
to section 27 of the Senedd and Elections (Wales) Bill, which we discussed at our 
meeting on 17 June 2019.   

While we intend to give full consideration to your letter, we are not in a position 
to do so before the 28 June deadline for reporting on our Stage 1 scrutiny of the 
Bill.    

I am copying this letter to the Counsel General and the Chair of the Finance 
Committee.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mick Antoniw AM 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
 

Elin Jones AM 
Llywydd 
 


